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20/03/2021  10:22:392021/1219/P OBJ Stevens I hope the Council will refuse permission to degrade the street space at Camden High Street by unsightly 

tower and cabinet clutter in what is often a crowded public pavement. Improvements were made to remove 

barriers/widen pavements but these benfits should not be removed by a private company obstructing the 

footpath with cabinets. Surely there are enough tall buildings at this site to allow the equipment to be installed 

at roof height and leave the public pavement unencumbered
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